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 June 11th 1921.

Dear Miss Scott,

Hext year Bedford College is receiving s number of
International-Students and I have todsy been consulted
as to whether it wald be possible for them to insure
against illness for the period during which they are
in England. I suggested that they should apply to
your office thinking that you were more likely to be
able to give them the kihd of thing they required than
other offices. Their Directon, Miss Olmsted (an
Americen) is in England at the time and will probsably
pay & call to your Department on ﬂbnday. s0 I write to
let you know in case you sre able to do agything for
them.

I am sending & copy of this letter to your private
address in case you are not at the office on Monday.

Yours truly,
Seecretary.

Hiss Seott,
Eagle Star & British Dominions Insce.Co.



